
 

30 June 2015 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The next parents’ forum will take place on Monday 6th July 18:00-19:00. 
 
In this session Mrs Brown will be talking about the curriculum we provide at the 
Nottingham Free School, national changes to the curriculum, qualifications, levels 
and grades. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to discuss any feedback on the parent 
forums and how you would like these to develop in the future. 
 
Please could you return the attached slip if you would like to attend this session. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

B Inglis 

 

 

Mrs B Inglis 
Lead Teacher of Humanities 
 
 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Reply slip to be completed and returned to Mrs Inglis via the school office as 

soon as possible. 
 

Nottingham Free School  
Parent Forum 

 
 
Student: ……………………………………  Tutor Set: ………….…………… 
 
 
Please delete/complete as applicable. 
 
I/We do/do not wish to attend the parents’ forum on 6th July 
 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………… Parent/Carer     Date: …………………. 
 
 
Parent Name/s……………………………………………. 

 


